
 
 
October 20, 2020 
 
MEMO FOR RECORD 
 
 
Due to a lack of a Quorum, the scheduled monthly Board of Trustees meeting on October 20, 2020 was 
not held.  The meeting was cancelled rather than postponed. 
 
Three of the five Board members were unavailable.  The next scheduled meeting will be on November 
17, 2020. 
 
 
 

 


